
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health 

Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 

My name is Abby Wright, and I am a Human Resources professional with a young child and the 

reason I support House Bill 248 is because I strongly support medical freedom, true informed 

consent, and the right to choose what is and is not put into my body, as well as my child’s.  Being 

a HR practitioner, I strongly oppose any type of discrimination including vaccine status. All 

people have the right to true informed consent to assist them in making an educated decision 

that they feel is best for their families.  Our state needs more unity not another avenue for 

division. 

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of 

House Bill 248. 

Sincerely,  

Abby Wright 
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